
Good evening, Warrior Families, 

This is Julie Finley, Assistant Principal, with a few missed announcements. 

We are in prom season! 

First up, don’t miss out on tickets for the Powderpuff Game! Tickets are on sale to all grade 
levels this Wednesday and Thursday (3/26 & 3/27) during both lunches for just $2. This is an 
exclusive, students-only event, so grab your ticket while you can. The Powderpuff Game 
will be held this Friday, March 28th, during 6th and 7th periods and does not count against 
attendance—so make sure you’re there to cheer on your favorite team! 

In preparation for Powderpuff- students should get ready to show their school spirit at our 
Tee’s and Tacos Party tomorrow, March 26th, from 2 to 4 PM. All grade levels are 
welcomed to join in on the fun! Everyone who attends will receive a free T-shirt to paint and 
wear for Friday’s game, and the first 400 students will also get free street tacos! This event 
is in The Oaks (courtyard by the cafeteria) right after school. 

Prom Spirit Week is March 31- April 4.  Here are the prom dress up days for our 
upperclassmen: 

• Monday- Rhyme without Reason 

• Tuesday- Family Reunion 

• Wednesday- Slumber Party 

• Thursday- White Lies T-Shirt 

• Friday- Frat Friday 

Prom is April 5 from 8-11 pm at the Coliseum in St. Petersburg.  The theme is masquerade, 
and student may wear a masquerade mask.  Tickets will be on sale to Seniors next week on 
Monday and Tuesday and then Seniors and Juniors on Wednesday and Thursday. Tickets 
are $50 cash or money order. All students attending must have a prom promise form 
completed at time of purchase. If brining a guest from another school the guest form and 
prom promise form must also be completed to purchase. All forms are available on the 
OFHS homepage.   

Don’t miss out on these exciting opportunities to celebrate with your friends, show your 
school spirit, and gear up for an incredible prom season. Mark your calendars, and we can’t 
wait to see you there! 

Enjoy the remainder of your evening, stay safe, and We are Osceola, Home of Academic 
Success and Warrior P.R.I.D.E. 


